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Song Leader – Elaine D. Worship Leader – Lois Bukar

Church Picnic at Camp Elim

Gathering Songs
Welcome Psalm 139:1-6, 13-18
Praise Songs
Offering Blessing
Puppet Show Proverbs 30:24-28
Bible Knowledge
Sharing  ‘I Spy’
Scripture Jeremiah 18:1-11 Shirley E.
Message The Problem with Permanence
Closing Song
Blessing (also for the lunch)
Sending Song As you go out from here may the Lord go with you,

the face of God shine on you every day.
We are sent by God wherever we are living,
Salt and Light, as people of the way.

School Kits
It is the season where school supplies are everywhere and on sale.
School kits are MCC’s most requested item given to children who
are displaced, providing them with a sense of normalcy.
Bd of Ed would like to collect coins and send the money to MCC
where supplies are bought and kits are assembled.
Please place your coins in the cloth school bag on the poster
on the back wall in the foyer.  Thank you.

Today at Camp Elim
10 am coffee and muffins
10:30 worship
potluck lunch to follow

Thursday 3 pm Women in Mission meeting

Next Sunday radio broadcast

Pray for:
● our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns

and their caregivers
● those grieving the loss of loved ones
● those recovering, those still struggling, and those

facing new challenges
● our Leadership Team / Executive
● Stewart Valley, CMU in Winnipeg, Meserete

Kristos Seminary in Ethiopia, and other institutions
of learning

● Swift Current:  Restoration House
● Mennonite Church Sask: Osler Mennonite Church,

Pastor Patty Friesen, Faith & Community Pastor
Nora Pederberg

● MCC Thrift celebrating 50 years, local stores are
looking for volunteers

● Ukraine / Russia
● flooding in Pakhistan

Financial Update: August donations $7940.

“It is important to realize that we are watering the soil,
we are not watering the plants.  In other words, the main
task in gardening is not to control the plants but rather to
provide a nurturing environment for the plants so that they
have opportunity to grow.  It is God who makes things grow.”  Mary
Beth
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